Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Frances Stewart < -

Sent: 19 February 2022 14:40
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Murphy's Yard Development

Application number 2021/3225/P

This letter is to put forward my very strong objection to the proposed buildings in Murphy’s Yard.
The site is very close to the Heath and the many-storied development will dominate that part of the Heath and will also affect
views all over the Heath.

Hampstead Heath is one of the outstanding places in London. It offers a peaceful and beautiful rural environment, enjoyed by
many hundreds of thousands of people.The proposed development will ruin this, especially in the southern part of the Heath. The
Heath will become close to an urban park — and no longer a country-like idyll.

I know that it is important to build more accommodation, but surely Camden can develop Murphy’s Yard without high rise
buildings and find other spaces which do not threaten to spoil this unique area.

All of us who live in Camden are privileged to be able to walk, run or play on the Heath and many come from far to enjoy it
(millions during lockdown).

Please do not spoil it.

Professor Frances Stewart, 79 South Hill Park, London NW3 2SS.



